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Notice to Participants 
Please be advised that in the coming weeks RQ Stewards 

will be inspecting every sulky at race meetings to ensure 

compliance with HRA Sulky Standards. 

 Every sulky inspected and approved for use will be 

photographed and allocated a compliance approval 

number.   

 A compliance tag bearing this number will then be 

affixed to the sulky. 

 Sulkies measuring wider than 1300mm are NOT 

approved for use. 

 Stewards will not approve any sulkies which are 

identified as posing a risk to workplace health and 

safety.  Such flaws will include cracks/fractures in 

shafts or wheels, extended axle length, etc. 

 Inspections will take place at race meetings only and 

extra Stewards will be assigned for this purpose. 

Information will be forthcoming as to when these 

inspections will commence. 


